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Thursday 16th November 2023 

  

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

To celebrate the learning of our wonderful topics, we will be holding a Topic Dress Up Day at the end of this 
term. This will take place on Monday 18th December 2023.  

Children can dress up as anything to do with their topic/theme! As always please do not buy anything 
specially for this event.  

The topics for Autumn Term are: 

Nursery and Reception: Let’s Celebrate 

Year 1:  Toy Story 

Year 2:  Inspirational People 

Year 3:  Ancient Civilizations 

Year 4:  Rotten Romans 

Year 5:  Time Travellers  

Year 6:  Wakanda Forever 

If you require further information with regards to the topics, please refer to the Knowledge Organisers: 
https://jessop.lambeth.sch.uk/school/curriculum/knowledge-organisers/ 

If you have any questions or need ideas for outfits, then please discuss this with your child’s class teacher at 
the school gates.  

Thank you for all your support this term. We are looking forward to seeing the children’s incredible outfits!  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms Ackermann 

Assistant Headteacher  
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